
 CURRICULUM COMMITTEE  
 MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF JANUARY 24, 2012 
 3:30 P.M., THE LOFT O F THE GUILLOT UNIVERSITY CENTER 
 
 
 The UNA Curriculum Committee met at 3:30 p.m. on Tuesday, January 24, 2012, in The 
Loft of the Guillot University Center.  The following members were present: Dr. Birdie Bailey, 
Dr. Paulette S. Alexander for Dr. Jana Beaver, Dr. Sharon Campbell, Dr. Tom Coates, Dr. 
Matthew Fitzsimmons, Dr. Kerry Gatlin, Dr. Vagn Hansen, Dr. Donna Jacobs, Dr. Keith Jones, 



Consideration of the request from the Department of English for revisions to the English major, 
to include requiring EN 491W of Option I majors 
 
 Dr. Rieff moved approval and Dr. Roden seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Information Item:  Revision to statement of Admission to Traditional Option in the College of 
Nursing and Allied Health 
 
 This was an information item that required no action from the Committee. 
 
Consideration of the request for new course: UNA 295 – formerly ED 295 – (endorsed by 
Council of Academic Deans) 
 
 Dr. Campbell moved approval and Dr. Peterson seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of CSIS for course description changes:  CIS 
225, 315 
 
 Dr. Coates moved approval and Dr. Campbell seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of CSIS for course description changes:  CIS 
480 and addition of a similar internship course as CS 480; Consideration of the request from the 
Department of CSIS for editorial changes:  CS 120, 245, 310 and CIS 466; Consideration of the 
request from the Department of CSIS for prerequisite changes:  CS 120, 155, 245, 420 and CIS 
406, 445, 466, 486; Consideration of the request from the Department of CSIS for removal of 
some science classes from the Area III list of science classes available for CS majors; 
Consideration of the request from the Department of CSIS for modification of the prescribed 
supporting courses for CS majors by adding an option for an additional science class and some 
additional options in mathematics; Consideration of the request from the Department of CSIS for 
modification of the core courses required for Computer Science majors 
 
 Dr. Campbell moved approval and Dr. Coates seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously.  It was pointed out that within the proposed changes is a name change in 
degree program from Bachelor of Arts (B.A.) or Bachelor of Science (B.S.) degree with a major 
in computer science to a Bachelor of Science in Computer Science (B.S.C.S.). 
 
 Upon motion by Dr. Roden, the meeting adjourned at 5 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
      ________________________________________ 
       Bob Garfrerick, Chairperson 
 
 


